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 Friday 31st January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. Following our January Burford Partnership Heads meeting we are 
keen to be consistent across the schools in the implementation of our new attendance policies.  
 
We are writing to stress the importance of your child’s attendance at school and how vital it is to 
their academic progress and overall success. We aim for every child to maintain an attendance rate 
of at least 95% throughout the academic year, and we need your support to help us achieve this 
important goal.  
 
Why is attendance so important? Research shows that students with high attendance rates perform 
significantly better in their studies, both in terms of academic attainment and personal development. 
Regular attendance not only helps children stay on track with their learning but also builds positive 
habits, resilience, and a strong work ethic, which will benefit them throughout their lives. On the 
other hand, even small amounts of missed time can have a substantial impact. Missing just a few 
days each term can lead to gaps in learning, making it harder for children to catch up and progress 
as they should. This often results in a ripple effect, affecting their confidence and overall academic 
performance, with 19 days of absence, for example, equating to 95 hours of lost learning. 
 
We would like to remind you that our school policy does not allow for the authorisation of holidays 
taken during term time. While there may be rare exceptions, such requests can only be approved 
by the Headteacher. Should you need to request time off for a holiday, please submit your request 
in writing before making any arrangements. Please be aware that permission may not be granted.  
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If a holiday is taken during term time without prior approval, the absence will be recorded as 
unauthorised. This will lead to a referral to the County Attendance Team, potentially resulting in the 
issuance of an Education Penalty Notice for each child affected.  
 
A Fixed Penalty Notice may be issued when there are 10 missed sessions within a 10-week period. 
It is important to note that each school day is divided into two sessions: morning registration and 
afternoon registration. Therefore, missing a full school day counts as two sessions.  
 
It is important to note that if your child arrives at school after registration closes at 8.45 a.m., this will 
be recorded as an unauthorised absence and is also subject to referral to the county attendance 
team for a Fixed Penalty Notice if these exceed 10 sessions within a 10-week period. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
The Burford Partnership of Schools 

 
 
 


